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We are an aspirational place where learners grow. 

Our school is kind and happy and we respect and celebrate the differences in ourselves, 
our community and our world. 

Our children become responsible, determined and independent citizens. 

  
 
Happy Friday everyone, 

 
It has been wonderful welcoming all the children back after our Easter holiday and hearing about all the 
wonderful things they have been up to, be that relaxing at home to visiting family overseas. 
 
Today and over the weekend, some of our families will be celebrating Eid and we would like to say ‘Eid 
Mubarak’, your Sutton CP family wish you every happiness. 
 

 
Coronation Event 
On Friday 5th May we will celebrating with the children, in preparation for the Coronation 
of King Charles III on Saturday 6th May. 
 
We are inviting all our children to come to school dressed in their best red, white and blue 
finery for our own ‘Coronation’ in the school hall! In the afternoon we will be hosting an 
afternoon tea street party in the front playground where you will be able to come have 
cake, scones and maybe even some celebration quiche provided by our school kitchen. Do-
nations of cake will be gratefully received! There will also be hot drinks and juice available. 
This invite will be extended to our local community and neighbours too. If you would like to 
attend, come and join us from 1:45pm. More details around signing your child out so they 
can join you, will follow next week. 
 
Race for Life 
As a result of our previous extremely successful events, our fundraising family is once again holding its very own ‘Race 
for Life’ event for Cancer Research UK and we would love you to join in with the fun. By taking part in ‘Race for Life’ 
and uniting together against cancer, you will be doing something very special. 
 
Cancer Research UK receives no Government funding, so the more of us who join the fight against cancer, the more 
money we can raise to beat it sooner. 

 
We will ‘Race for Life’: 

In: Sutton Park 
On: Friday 23rd June 2023 

At: 1.15pm 
For: 5K run/walk 

 
We are delighted to be able to run this event in the same way as we have done in pre-covid years by inviting families to 
join us and we are looking forward to having our whole school community together again. Look out for your ‘taking 
part’ letter from Miss Ibbotson and Miss Blackie. 
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Citizenship Event at South Craven 
 

On Thursday 20th April 16 of our Y4 and 5 pupils took 
part in a Citizenship Workshop called ‘Know Your Na-
tion’ at South Craven. It was a brilliant event, organized 
and run by three South Craven Y11 pupils for their 
GCSG project. Our children learned about topics such 
as parliament, democracy, public speaking and voting. 
They all got to do activities and role-play, choosing their 
own roles from being a monarch, prime minister, mem-
bers of parliament or even being a Lord / Baroness. 
Children even experienced democracy creating their 
own political party and choosing which laws they sup-
port or not, as well as creating their own laws. Each 
party then had to work together and create a convincing public speech to persuade the public voters, in this 
case all the other party members, to vote for their party and join them. It was great to see our children really 
engaging with all the activities, working well together, helping each other and demonstrating confidence in 
their teamwork. All the children had fun and enjoyed this event.  
 

Mrs Howes 
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Class Photo Day 
Next Thursday 27th April is Class Photo day. If your child has PE then please send their kit in a bag to 
change into after they have had their photograph taken. Year 6 will have a photograph taken in school 
uniform and then a photograph dressed as what they would like to be when they grow up! Please 
send their ‘work clothes’ in a bag for them to change into. 
 
Strike Action 
As I am sure you are aware from recent announcements in the press, there are another two planned 
strike days by the NEU. The first on Thursday 27th April and another on Tuesday 2nd May. As soon as I 
am able, I will inform you of any closures that may affect you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class Assemblies 
Please see the dates for each class below: 

 
Year 1 —Wednesday 24th May 3:00pm 
Year 3—Wednesday 19th July 3:00pm 
Reception’s Assembly will take place during the Summer term and this date 
will be confirmed nearer the time. 

After School Clubs 
Summer Term - 5 weeks left 

Get booking now! 
School Choir - Free of charge 
Running Club KS2 - (Y3/4/5/6) - Free of charge 
Circus Skills - KS1 (Y1/2) - £12.50 for 5 weeks(£2.50 per session) 
Football - Y5/6 girls - £12.50 for 5 week course (£2.50 per session) 
Multi Skills - KS2 (Y3/4/5/6) -  £15.00 for 6 week course (£2.50 per session)  

FRIENDS of Sutton CP 
 
We are delighted to confirm the FRIENDS of Sutton CP are holding a stall at...  

 
Sutton Funday in the Park on Sunday June 18th  

 
...to raise vital funds for the school.  
 
For this, we really need your help. We are looking for donations of chocolates and 
biscuits for tombola prizes which can be dropped at Reception anytime before June 
14th.  
 
We are also having a non-uniform day on Friday June 9th in exchange for choco-
late/biscuit donations. Anything you feel you can give will be greatly appreciated. 
 
We also really hope to see you there on the day - come down and see what amazing 
prizes you can win. 
 
Thanks in advance for your support.  
 

https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/9968
https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/10428
https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/10429
https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/10430
https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/10431
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Mrs Baldwin’s SENCO page 

 

 

Children - The Sleep Charity 

thesleepcharity.org.uk 

Quality sleep is essential for 
children’s growth and devel-
opment. A decent night’s 
sleep will help them to do 
better at school, allow them 
to react more quickly to situ-
ations, have a more devel-
oped memory, learn more 
effectively and solve prob-
lems, plus it will make them 
less susceptible to colds and 
other minor ailments, less 

Useful links for parents; 
 
Is WhatsApp safe for my child? | NSPCC 

Chat apps | NSPCC 

WhatsApp | Parent Zone | At the heart of digital family life 

WhatsApp safety: a how to guide for parents - Internet Matters 

Helping your child with WhatsApp - UK Safer Internet Centre 

Home (lgfl.net) 

Topic: Whatsapp | SWGfL 

a-guide-to-facebooks-family-of-apps-for-schools.pdf (swgfl.org.uk) – page 10 

A new gardening campaign called Let It Grow has been 
launched by the BBC. 
The campaign wants to help people transform dull, grey out-
door spaces into wild and colourful ones by growing flowers 
and vegetables. 
The organisers are aiming to give away millions of free seeds 
for people to plant in the UK, to grow things like nasturtiums, 
marigolds, sunflowers and calendula.  
As well as this, a special show from the brand new Blue Peter 
garden in RHS Garden Bridgewater will air, with fans able to 
get their hands on Green badges by joining in . 

SENDIASS North Yorkshire  

SENDIASS North Yorkshire, is a service for parents 
and carers of young people aged 0-25 with special 
educational needs and /or disabilities (SEND) as 
well as young people themselves.  

It is impartial, which means it is not bias and gives 
confidential information, advice and support that 
is arms length to the Local Authority. 

 

 

https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/information-support/children/
https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/information-support/children/
http://thesleepcharity.org.uk/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/2023-01-12-is-whatsapp-safe-for-my-child/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/social-media/chat-apps/
https://parentzone.org.uk/article/whatsapp
https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/whatsapp-safety-a-how-to-guide-for-parents/
https://saferinternet.org.uk/blog/helping-your-child-with-whatsapp
https://parentsafe.lgfl.net/#h.urzf6ssof8lv
https://swgfl.org.uk/topics/social-media/whatsapp/
https://swgfl.org.uk/assets/documents/a-guide-to-facebooks-family-of-apps-for-schools.pdf
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/49807504
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